MUSCATINE CITY COUNCIL STRATEGIC PLANNING SESSION MONDAY, JANUARY 20, 1992, 4:15 PM CITY HALL CONFERENCE ROOM

The Muscatine City Council Strategic Planning Session for Monday, January 20, 1992, was called to order at 4:15 PM by Mayor John Keig. The following Council Members were present: Phillips, Freese, Kemp, Moench, Fitzgerald, D. Gray, and G. Gray.

Also present were City Administrator A.J. Johnson and Tim Shields, Director of the Institute of Public Affairs, University of Iowa.

The first item on the City Council's agenda was a request for approval of the contract for services between the City of Muscatine and Mr. Mike Anderson for golf professional services. Joining the group for discussions were Larry Wolf, Parks and Recreation Director, and Ed Englehart, Asst. Parks and Recreation Director. Both men, along with the City Administrator, had completed negotiations on a contract for services with Anderson the previous week-end. The contract will be a three-year contract and will provide for provisions for bi-monthly reviews of activities as well as obligations from both the City and the golf professional. Staff reported they had interviewed six individuals for the position and all felt Anderson would be able to provide the best overall services to the City. On a motion from Larry Kemp, seconded by Dan Gray, the contract was submitted to Council for a vote. Approved 7-0.

The next item on the agenda was the Strategic Planning Session with facilitator Tim Shields from the Institute of Public Affairs. A variety of issues was discussed with City Council Members and staff and a prioritization of goals and objectives for the next fiscal year were approved. Also an overview of the budget schedule was presented to City Council for consideration.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 9:28 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

A.J. Johnson

City Administrator